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 Happy New Year to everyone in our school community.  

It was great to see so many governors and parents at our inset day on Tuesday. I hope that 

everyone found it useful. We want to give parents as much opportunity to help shape the 

direction of the school. We used the Bristol Belonging Strategy to provoke conversation 

about things that we do well and areas that can be improved. Communication about 

behaviour is something that was key and we took away the need to do more.  

We had already planned to introduce offensive language notes. Respect is such a key value 

for us at Hannah More and we want children to show respect to each other at all times. I 

believe that parents want to know if children are using bad language or being offensive 

towards others. The note will tell you exactly what was said so that you can discus it with 

your child at home. You can find an example in this newsletter. We are also exploring ways in 

which we can send more communication about the wonderful things that your children do 

each and every day. More on this soon! 

The children have all come back with smiles on their faces, glad to see their friends and ready 

to learn. Even though I have only been here two terms, I feel part of the community and I felt 

excited to start the new year and work together. Hannah More is a special place and anyone 

who visits is blown away by our building, our children and our commitment to community 

cohesion.  

One of those people was Peter McCartney, a very generous man who donated money to the 

school. The money has allowed us to give the children more opportunities to get out of the 

classroom and go on trips. This brings learning alive and gives children purpose. Peter joined 

Year 4 on their trip to the Old Vic theatre this morning and was able to see first hand how 

much these trips mean to everyone.  

I hope that parents have appreciated the new Termly planners that went home this week. We 

hope that more information about what your children will be learning in school will allow you 

to talk about it at home.  

Have a restful weekend.  

Kevin Hawkins 





Offensive language note                                                                                                  

Name:                                                                                              Date: 

Your child was heard saying: ___________________________________________________ 

by a member of staff.  

 

This is offensive because it is: 

Swearing/inappropriate language        Homophobic            

Sexual                                                                    Insulting 

Racist                                                                                         Religious prejudice   

Respect is one of our core values so please discuss the meaning of the words and how they can be offensive. If this 

language continues, we will ask you to meet us to discuss ways to support your child.  

If you need to discuss this further, or don’t understand the words, please speak to Mr Hawkins or Mrs Barbour.  

Hannah More will be running a parental awareness sessions 

on Thursday 26th January at 14:30pm in the Community 

Room. The sessions will be led by the Cyber Security team 

at Deloitte and will last for one hour. 

The sessions will focus on sharing the features, uses and 

safeguarding concerns in popular apps, websites and 

games that are widely used by pupils. These include Roblox, 

Discord and Snapchat. The session will also share the ways 

that parents can make these apps, websites and games 

safer for the pupils. 

There will also be an opportunity got parents to ask wider 

questions about online safety to the Deloitte Cyber Security 

team. 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible. 

Offensive Language Note: 



MONDAYS 



TUESDAYS 



WEDNESDAYS 



THURSDAYS (NEXT TERM!) 



FRIDAYS 


